
 

 

NOTICE PURSUANT TO THE 
Ontario Heritage Act 

 
Date of Notice:  May 4, 2017 

 
Subject Property:  5155 Mississauga Road, Mississauga, Ontario (the Property) 

William Barber House 
 
TAKE NOTICE that on April 26, 2017, the Council of the Corporation of the City of 
Mississauga passed By-law 0056-2017 to amend By-Law 368-82 designating the 
property located at 5155 Mississauga Road for its architectural and historic interest 
under the Ontario Heritage Act R.S.O. 1990, Chapter 0.18, as amended. 
 
For more information, contact the Heritage Coordinator at 905-615-3200 x 5366 
 

Posted: 2017-05-04 – 2017-06-05 
 


